
 

 

 

Grafton Lock 
 

Friday 11 April 2014 until further notice 
 

Repairs to head sluice 
 
 
The casting on one of the head lock gate paddle boxes at Grafton Lock has fractured.  
The lock is still operational with only one sluice on the head gates.  It will therefore be 
slower than usual when filling.   
 
Materials have been ordered to manufacture a replacement which will be fitted as 
soon as possible. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this restriction causes and thank you for your 
patience during this time.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Matt Carter 
Harbourmaster  
11 April 2014 

River Thames – lock restriction 


